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REJECTION OF BID(S) 
 
 
Date:  9/5/2023 
 
To:   All Bidders  
 
From:  Brenda Sensibaugh, Procurement Contracts Officer (PCO) 

State Purchasing Bureau (SPB) 
 
RE:   Invitation to Bid (ITB) 6806 OF for License Plate Aluminum  
 
 
 
The State of Nebraska is rejecting all Bids received for ITB 6806 OF for License Plate Aluminum due to 
Sharefile link issue and incomplete/late bids submitted. 
 
Your firm may participate when the License Plate Aluminum are solicited.   
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


